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PTA June 2019 News
The PTA would like to say a big thank you to everyone who has supported the PTA events this year!

Since January, the following funds have been raised:

St Valentine’s Raffle - £89.00

Mother’s Day Raffle - £35.00

Easter Raffle - £153.00

Smartie Challenge - £647.50

St Patrick’s Day parade - £100.00

Car Boot Sale - £75.00
The final PTA event of the year is the Party in the Park, incorporating Sports Day, on Thursday 13th June in Donard Park from 3-6pm.  The PTA will be providing a BBQ so tickets will be on sale on Thursday 6th, Friday 7th and Monday 10th from PTA members in the playground from 8.45am until 9.15am.  Tickets are priced at £2.50 for adults and non NPS pupils, whilst NPS pupils eat free.  However, for catering numbers, you must collect a free ticket for your NPS child if they intend to eat from the BBQ!
The PTA are hosting lots of games and activities for the children and their will be a tuck shop!

The P1-3 sports races will take place first followed by the P4-7 team games.

The PTA are requesting helpers to run the games and activities and as usual the more people who offer help, the less everyone has to do! 
We would like P4-7 parents to help whilst the P1-3 races are on and vice versa.

Please let Selina Mooney know if you are available via the PTA Facebook page.It is shaping up to be a fabulous event, so let’s keep our fingers crossed for some sunshine!![image: image2.png]



